

## BRANDYWINE SCHOOL DISTRICT

1311 Brandywine Boulevard Wilmington, DE 19809-2306 302-793-5000 brandywineschools.org

LINCOLN HOHLER
Superintendent

JOHN A. SKROBOT, III
President, Board of Education

JASON HELLER Vice President, Board of Education

November 14, 2022

Dear BSD Families,

This afternoon a letter from the Department of Education is coming home with all students to provide information on the status of the water sampling project within public schools. The letter also includes information on a Virtual Town Hall scheduled for tonight, November 14, at 7:30 p.m., as well as information on the project status and next steps.

The letter is also attached to this email, and is provided in both English and Spanish.

As a district, we are working collaboratively with the Department of Education and Division of Public Health on this initiative. We sent a communication to all families on Friday regarding this water sampling project. If you did not receive that communication, you can read it <a href="https://example.com/here/beat-state-st

Respectfully,

Lincoln Hohler Superintendent